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Absence reporting 
If your child is due to be in school but unable to attend 
due to illness, please inform the school office by 
9.30am on 917 9881. 
 
Please remember that if your child has sickness or 
diarrhoea they should not return to school for 48 hours. 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGES 
We hope this newsletter finds you all well and coping with the demands of lockdown, homeschooling, working and 
doing life in these strange days.  
As well as working with children who are attending school, we are keen to engage with children who are working at 
home as much as possible. It has been lovely to see snapshots of what you are all doing and hearing about your 
adventures. As always, if you are having any issues that school can help with, please contact your child’s teacher on 
class dojo or the school office. 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
On Friday 12th February Year 2 will be having a “We can be Heroes” day. Please read the email sent out today with 
more information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Well done to the children who were this 
week’s Golden Stars! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Birch 
Chestnut 

Cherry 
Maple 

Oak 
Willow 

 

Willow 
Jack & Johan 
Isaac 
Limonee 
Thomas T-R & Ada 
Theo 

 

“I enjoyed writing my 
sentence with Mrs 

Young!” 
George W - Birch 

“I liked 
everything this 

week.” 
Ethan - Cherry 

“I liked doing the 
ice investigation.” 
Frances - Maple 

“The best thing about home 
schooling is Mr Wigley’s maths 
because it is more fun than my 

play station.” 
George - Oak 

“This week I liked 
reading to Miss Ford 

and making my 
superhero Captain 

Cape!” 
Aarav - Willow 

“I’ve been making sushi 
from watching ‘My World 
Kitchen’ on CBeebies.” 

Charlotte - Birch 


